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2nd March 2020 
Our ref: FOI 03571 
 
Dear Mr Brown  
 
Thank you for your request for information.  
 

Your Request  

What are your policies on two females seeking fertility? 

Two men seeking an egg/surrogacy? 

What guidelines are given to GPs to refer is so can you furnish a copy? 

Our Response 
 
The Blackpool Teaching Hospitals fertility policy is based on NICE guidelines and eligibility 
for funding by CCG. The relevant policy document, OBS/GYNAE/GUID/124 is currently 
awaiting Trust ratification, once ratified it will be available for disclosure. 
 
The information in this response is provided under the terms of the Open Government 
Licence. Please see here for more information: 
 
http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/ 
 
The following link is a customer satisfaction survey if you would like to leave feedback: 
 
http://www.bfwh.nhs.uk/our-services/hospital-services/information-governance/foi-
questionnaire/ 
 
If you are dissatisfied with our response to your request for access to information you may 
ask us to carry out an internal review. You should do this by writing to:  
 
The Information Governance Manager 
Blackpool Teaching Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust 
Blackpool Victoria Hospital 
Whinney Heys Rd 
Blackpool 

http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/version/3/
http://www.bfwh.nhs.uk/our-services/hospital-services/information-governance/foi-questionnaire/
http://www.bfwh.nhs.uk/our-services/hospital-services/information-governance/foi-questionnaire/


 

 
 

FY3 8NR 
Email:    bfwh.pso@nhs.net 
 
If you remain unhappy, you may make a complaint to the Information Commissioner's 
Office.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Stephen Connor 
Freedom of Information Manager 
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